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SUPERINTENDENT 

Jodee Brentlinger 
 

 
October 5, 2021 

 

Dear Solana Beach School District Families, 
 

Governor Announces Vaccination Requirement 
As you may have heard, last Friday morning, Governor Newsom announced that California will 
mandate vaccines for all public and private school students.  As this is new information for all of 
us, I wanted to provide an initial communication, with an understanding that more information 
will be shared with our families and community as additional details about this vaccine mandate 
and how it will impact school operations is known. At this time, this is not a topic of discussion 
for the Solana Beach School District Board of Education.  
 

Next Regular Board Meeting October 14, 2021 

At the October 14 Regular Board meeting, the Board of Education will be revisiting health and 
safety measures, and specifically outdoor masking. The regularly scheduled Board meeting will 
be held virtually and is accessible through the District’s posted agenda which will be available the 
afternoon of Friday, October 8 on our home page:  Board Meeting Dates, Agendas, and Minutes. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jodee Brentlinger, Superintendent 
 

Next Regular Board Meeting 

Thursday, October 14, 2021, 6:30 p.m. 
 

 
 
A Spanish translation prepared by District staff will soon be available on our website. 
La traducción al español estará disponible próximamente en nuestro sitio web. 

 
A Chinese translation prepared by District staff will soon be available on our website. 

我们即将在学区网站上提供中文的翻译版本 

 
 

 

https://www.sbsd.k12.ca.us/Page/769

